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We at Ballardsville Baptist thank the Lichtefeld Construction Company for
a beautiful building, both inside and out. Their help in planning, building
and finishing was nothing short of a miracle. The whole process was as
trouble free as it possibly could have been.

Special thanks to Paul Jr. and Buford Head. They were there for us from
the back hoe to cleaning the windows.

Above all else, we thank God for the wonderful blessing he provided for
our church.

Hartley Winters Ken Rowe Jeep Whitehouse
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P.S. We ‘told Buford not to leave that trash can in the middle of the floor!
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